TQISD Board of Trustees – Regular Meeting
July 8, 2024

Turkey-Quitaque ISD Board of Trustees met for a Regular Meeting on Monday July 8, 2024 at 7:00 P.M.  Members present were Chris Tucker Kirk Saul, JC Pigg, Danny House and Shad Schlueter.  Superintendent Jackie Jenkins, Principal Brandon Smith and Donna Pigg were also in attendance.  Kendall Oliver and Jody Cruse were absent.

Motion was made by Danny House and seconded by Kirk Saul to approve the items on the consent agenda.  The items on the consent agenda included the minutes of the June 10, 2024 Regular Meeting, the June 21, 2024 Special Called Meeting, monthly financial report (($2,351,628.68) and payment of bills.  The motion passed unanimously. 

New Business:

Danny House made the motion to Let Bids for Groceries and Milk.  Shad Schlueter seconded.  The motion passed unanimously. 

JC Pigg made the motion to purchase the 2024-25 ESC 16 Contracts as presented.  Kirk Saul seconded.  The motion passed unanimously.

Mrs. Jenkins presented the financial impact of the loss of funding due to the significantly reduced SHARS reimbursement for TQISD for 2024 school year.  This funding will be greatly reduced for years to come.

Due to the reduced SHARS funding, the Board continued the discussion related to a Voter Approved Tax Rate Election (VATRE).  No action taken.  

The Board reviewed the Early Childhood Literacy Progress Measures for Prekindergarten students as well as students in Kindergarten thru 3rd grade.  No action was taken.  

President Chris Tucker signed teacher/employee contracts for the 2024-25 school.  Kirk Saul signed Sandy Tucker’s contract.
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